
Nutrition Committee
Health is Wealth

October 1, 2023

Dear P.S.234 Students & Families

We are excited to announce the initiation of P.S.234's first ever "Health is Wealth"
Nutrition Committee

Students in grades 2-5 are eligible to apply for a position on the "Health is Wealth" Team.
Joining the Nutrition Committee is a year long commitment and student participation
and attendance are important. The committee will meet during school and afterschool
hours. The dates will be provided at a later time. One of the great things about our
Nutrition Committee is that students will not only learn about healthy eating habits, they
will also have the opportunity to engage in preparing delicious healthy meals and snacks.

In order to be considered for the team students must complete the application which
can be accessed by clicking the link below. On Friday, October 13, 2023 students who
apply will be interviewed in the library. 

Please keep in mind that the submissions are due through the Google Form linked below
no later than Tuesday, October 10, 2023.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our parent coordinator at
jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov.

Click Here to Access the Nutrition
Committee Interest Form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScd5wR1tmQK7j9ARD3Tl-voczb_g-KLZ1Ptxbm1CNTPB87x1w/viewform?usp=sf_link

